LEAP Project Update

No.2

Next LEAP Project Update is here!

Welcome and thank you for your interest in our second LEAP Project update. We have

had some delay in this Update being circulated due to extended leave being taken within the project team, but we are now back on board! Thank you for your patience. In between these Updates, we have had regular email and phone contact with many LEAP partners and had successful field trips. Read on for more...

New LEAP logo by Nta Jimarin

We are very happy to announce that we have a logo for the LEAP project. This beautifully vibrant logo was designed by Nola Jimarin. Nola works as the receptionist at Nauiyu Clinic and in addition to her day to day duties works with women's groups and youth groups to produce some amazing artwork displayed at the health service. The story behind the logo, described by Nola is as follows: join the meeting, Minutes will also be distributed. Look out for the calendar invite from leap@jcu.edu.au or contact Karen for more information.

Read more >>

Save the Date

Our next face-to-face meeting is planned for the week beginning 29 July and will likely be held in Darwin. Please save the date. For more information, please email us at leap@jcu.edu.au

Photo Spot

For our Photo Spot this Update, we have a gorgeous photo taken by Karen Carlise of Daly River - just stunning country. If you have a photo you would like to share, just email us at leap@jcu.edu.au

More information

If you have questions or would like more information about anything you have read in this LEAP Project Update, please email leap@jcu.edu.au If you no longer wish to receive this Update please email leap@jcu.edu.au and your details will be removed from the distribution list.

The **Leveraging Effective Ambulatory Practices** (LEAP) Project is co-led by Dr Veronica Matthews and Professor Sarah Larkins and funded by the National Health and Medical Research Council of Australia (1148660)

The LEAP Project is a partnership between: